
CONNECT WITH THE  
WESTWOOD SCHOOLS 

TWITTER 
@westwood_ps 

The Westwood Schools’ Twitter feed includes 
brief news items about our schools, students, 

and teachers.

FACEBOOK 
www.fb.com/westwoodschools 

The Westwood Schools’ Facebook page is a 
place to share school news, upcoming events, 

and announcements with the community.

WEBSITE 
www.westwood.k12.ma.us 

The district website is a resource about 
events, School Committee meetings, and 

other useful information.

SCHOOL MESSENGER 
The Westwood Schools uses School 

Messenger, an automated telephone calling 
and email system, to contact families of 

students. It is used to quickly communicate 
information, such as snow days and 

reminders. 

Families may update their phone number and 
email using their ASPEN account.

ASPEN 
ma-westwood.myfollett.com 

Families can view attendance, grades, and 
schedules for students using our Student 

Information System, ASPEN. This is also used 
to collect contact, emergency contact, and 

parent permissions electronically. 

Please email aspen@westwood.k12.ma.us for 
ASPEN support.

TELEPHONE 
781-326-7500
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